
 

 

  
 Newsletter Friday 10th May 2019 

 
Menu	Week:	Week beginning 13th May 2019 will be Week 3 – A copy of the 
menu is on our website. 
 
Attendance:	Whole	School	Target	2018/19	is	95%	
	
 
Pupil	Absence	&	Contact	Details	
	
We would really appreciate it if Parents would contact the school before 9.15am to 
explain why their child is absent that day, due to miscommunication in the past we 
cannot accept messages passed via escorts / transport. 
Please ensure that your contact details are correct with the school office, there may 
be a variety of reasons that we need to get hold of Parents / Carers. 
	
Supplies	and	CoSHH	Regulations	
	
We have to be very careful in school with any products that are sent in to school that they 
match CoSHH sheets that we have had approved.  If classes request that wipes are sent in, 
please can you ensure they are from the following brands only; 
 

Tesco - Florence & Fred Fragrance Free 
Aldi - Mamia Sensitive  
Huggies - Baby Wipes 

 
Your help would be greatly appreciated with this. 
 
Class	7P	
Last week Class 7P took part in their own vote as part of “Thought 
of the week” on Democracy. We voted for our favourite treat we 
would like on Friday afternoon and chocolate was the clear winner 
(no surprise there then!) 
 
 
 
 
Onesie	Wednesday	–	Update!	

 
Many thanks to everyone who supported 11B’s fundraiser for the Thomas 
Coram Organisation – Giving Children Better Chances. So far, they have 
raised £136.87 and there is still money coming in!	
 



 

RDA	Horse	Riding	for	the	Summer	Term	
	
Students have started an 11-week course at Stourport Riding Centre to work on 
strengthening core muscles and prompting independence.  All the students worked hard in 
their first session and were keen to go back the following week. 

	
PINE	Class	News	
	
Pine Class have been working hard on their physical skills, and pushing and pulling in line 
with our topic of growing. We played tug of war and pretending to pull out an enormous 
turnip from the story! Also, we have enjoyed parachute games, and Theo is pulling himself 
up with an adult.  
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

 
 
Friends	of	WFS	Summer	Fayre	–	Donations	wanted	please! 
 

We'd really appreciate anything suitable 
for a tombola and raffle as well as good 
quality second hand toys, games, puzzles, 
books, bric-a-brac, clothing, etc. Please 
drop them in to the school office who will 
pass them on to us. The Summer Fayre is  
on Friday 5th July.	

 

 

MAY 
13 WFS Poppins (1.45-2.45) for Parents & Pre-School age siblings of 

Nursery, Reception & Years 1 & 2. PC Neil Sharpe to meet families. 
17 CHESTNUT ASSEMBLY – Parents to arrive by 9am please 
20 WFS Poppins (1.45-2.45) for Parents & Pre-School age siblings of 

Nursery, Reception & Years 1 & 2. Barnardos staff to meet families. 
23 Early Years Stay & Play - TBC 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 2019 
HALF TERM 


